
 

U.S. COAST GUARD AUXILIARY  
District Eleven North Region 

DIVISION COMMANDERS REPORT 
 

 
 
To:  Mary Kirkwood, Commodore     _16 June 2020_____ (date) 

Cc:  District Board and Staff       

From :  _Greg Olsen__, Division Commander                              Division:  _113-12__ 

  
 
HIGHLIGHTS/”3 UPS”: 

1. To our knowledge there are no cases of COVID-19 in the division 
2. May 16, the division held a uniform training class via Gotomeeting 
3. All flotillas have had training to members on the use of AUXDATA II 
4. The DCDR conducted training on how to write awards 

 
 
DETAILS: 

1. We have not received any reported cases of COVID-19 in the division 
2. The May 16 uniform training was on the District Training Calendar and the instructors were Quindy 

Sammler and her husband Scott. 
3. SO-IS, Rob Firehawk (12-01) and FSO-IS Rick Pisio (12-91) conducted training to the membership on 

how to login, change profile information, and enter activities. 
4. DCDR Greg Olsen conducted training to the membership on how to write awards, using the materials 

from the District 11nr website. 
  

 
 
PROJECTS: 

1. Division 12 will be conducting 3 member trainings  in the flotillas related to recruiting and retention: 
(1) develop and deliver an elevator pitch for the Auxiliary; (2) the training developed in the District 2-
3 years ago on awards; (3) a practice session on how to write up an ACLOC submission.  These are 
crucial to aid in recruiting and retention. 
 
 

CHALLENGES/OBSTACLES/OPPORTUNITIES: 
1.   
2.   

 
 
AGENCY INTERACTION: 

1. None 
 
GOALS AND OBJECTIVES:  

1. Hold one Division meeting in person per quarter. The rest held via conference call/webinar. This will 
not be achieved since we are unable to meet face-to-face. 

 
 
PHOTO GALLERY: 
 



 
 
 


